
Sent: 16 July 2021 09:34 
To: Nick Bell; Tom Little; Planning  
Subject: TREE PRESERVATION ORDER URGENTLY NEEDED FOR THE UCL WILLOW TREE 
 
To All at Camden Council 
 
It would be criminal to allow this willow tree to be felled. 
 
Please immediately  put in place a Tree Preservation Order for this fine specimen in a Conservation 
Area, a real amenity to Frognal and surrounds. 
 
Regards 
 
Prof H McCarthy 
Maryon Hall 
Frognal Lane 
 

 


